

Conservation Commission
Milfoil Committee Agenda

For Wednesday, March 2nd, 2016 @ 8:30 AM @ at the Moultonborough Public
Library

Agenda:

- Minutes
- AB Aquatics Contract status/ Aqualogics
- Town meeting

ACTION ITEMS:

A21: Karin will discuss further with Amy, in order to have a program in shallow water for harvesting. Status: ongoing. Latest update: Bob Paterson said he would follow up on shallow water pulling.

A35: Ginny will ask Bill G. to make graphs of historical data for the web site. Ongoing, Ginny is working on a second draft.

A42: Ginny to add to the Activities List: submit people to be invited to the volunteer luncheon in August.

A43: The committee will work on how to have weed watchers indicate milfoil with markers – done

A48: Amy L. will send an email to Bob Wolff to see if there has been any progress on whether the notice language can be changed. – ongoing

A50: Ginny to talk to Alison about how to link about the fertilizer use info to web the site. – ongoing

A51: Ginny to draft a letter to the editor re: fertilizer. Spring. (Also for native plants.)

A52: Amy L. to get clarification from the Dept. of Agriculture on why so much sampling was done without notice. Ongoing

A53: Ginny and Bev to work on handouts for the town meeting - ongoing

A54: Scott to do a draft letter to the editor in advance of the town meeting. (draft out Monday.)

A55: Karin will organize making 150 markers.

A56: Al to work on projected treatment list.

A57: Amy will get in touch with Solitude (ACT) to update on the tax map. Supposedly the same players are involved at Solitude.

A58: Initiate grant application for lake host program - Karin to ask Paul Ardito about this.

A59: Spring newsletter: will go out in late may. Cutoff date is mid may. Scott suggested this is a good idea because it's contact with our wider summer audience. Scott will draft something.